
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 11/29/2011 5:00:45 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/Q=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Heads up about the end to daily High/Low Inventory OFOs for backbone customers 

Michelle

Last July PG&E instituted a system of notifying the large backbone gas customers 
about daily High/Low Operational Flow Orders (OFOs) to deal with fluctuations in 
supply and demand.

We are now at a stage following hydrostatic testing and other pipeline capacity-related 
actions where we anticipate having increased available total system inventory in place 
by December 1. This increased inventory will eliminate the necessity of calling daily 
high/low inventory OFOs as we had been doing in recent months. (We may still need 
to call one-sided OFOs as needed in the future.) But generally this signals a positive 
return to more stable daily operations.

Here's a link to an internal article about this issue. It's my understanding that you (or 
CPSD) were notified last July when this began, so we just wanted you to be aware that 
it is about to stop.

http://www.pge.corT >0111104 1568 news.shtml

See you tomorrow in Burlingame.

Laura

SB GT&S 0278451
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